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From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 
To: Lisa Bennett 

cc: 
Subject: RE: Confidentiality Request in Docket No. 080001-El 

Thursday, March 08, 2012 10:09 AM 

Martha Barrera; Michael Barrett; Shawna Senko 

P e r  this e-mail. the Clerk's Office will return t o  the source confidential DN 03097- 
08. 
Thank you. 
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From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Thursday, March 08,2012 10:08 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Martha Barrera; Michael Barrett; Shawna Senko 
Subject RE: Confidentiality Request In Docket No. 080001-E1 

Yes please. I thought it was returned already. 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850413-6230 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Thursday, March 08,2012 9:20 AM 
To: Lisa Bennett COM ___ 
Cc: Martha Barrera; Michael Barrett; Shawna Senko APA 
Subject RE: Confidentiality Request in Docket No. 080001-E1 ECR 

GCL 
RAD Lisa. 

Confidential DN 03853-08 was returned t o  the source on 11/8/10, but Confidential SRC 
DN 03097-08. which is  o cross-reference confidential document t o  03853-08, is  s t i l l  ADM 
a t  the Commission, OPC 

cIl< l-MM 
Do you want  the Clerk's Office t o  return t o  the source confidential DN 03097-08 ? 
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850-41 3-G824 

From: Lisa Bennett 
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 1:41 PM 
To: 'maria.moncada@fpl.com'; J.R. Kelly 
Cc: Marguerite McLean; Martha Barrera; Michael Barrett 
Subject: Confidentiality Request in Docket No. 080001-E1 

Maria, 

To confirm your telephone message, FPL no longer requires a Temporary Protective Order for its responses to staff data 
requests dated April 4, 2008. Staff had returned the documents held by the Commission (Document No. 03853-08). You 
spoke with OPC and they no longer had possession of the documents either. Accordingly, the Commission no longer needs 
to issue the Temporaly Protective Order which was requested on April 30, 2008. 

Lisa C. Bennett 
Senior Attorney 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 
850-413-6230 

3/8/2012 


